Health Fluency Project

Supporting the health of non-native English speakers in Boston and Beyond

Welcome!

The Health Fluency Project is a student-
led initiative that aims to improve health
literacy and communication in non-
native English speaking communities in
Boston and beyond. This newsletter is to
keep you up to date with our mission!

Recent Advancements

e To date, we have reached over 3,100 people
across more than 50 countries!
e HFP is expanding!

o In the process of recruitment from across
the country, setting up satellite HFP
programs in multiple major US cities.

o Recruiting for Project Leads and Volunteers

= Over 10 new team members, both
project leads and volunteers, recruited!

= Creating new community partnerships
for more projects to come as workshops,
information campaigns, and advocacy!

thank you for tuning in!
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we'll catch you next time.
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